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Memo 
     

To: Pastors/Parochial Administrators/Parish Stewards:    

From: Thomas J. McNamara on behalf of the Task Group on Security Measures 

Date: December 5, 2019  

Subject: Sacramento County Sheriff’s Office Active Shooter Workshop  

 

 

Dear Pastors, Parochial Administrators, Parish Stewards, and School Administrators: 

 

We have received the attached information regarding a workshop being offered by the 

Sacramento County Sheriff’s Office regarding active shooter training. You will note that 

we missed the first opportunity on December 4
th

, but that the workshop will be offered 

again the evening of January 22, 2019 at the Mosaic Law Center in Sacramento. 

Please see attached Flyer for more specific information. 

Thank you for your ongoing attention to parish and school security issues. 

Enclosure 
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